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Feed Your Passion!
In early January, after a yoga class, Anne Reese (SMTA teacher) and I chatted. While juggling 
our yoga mats, dodging pedestrians, and trying to stay dry, we  shared our visions for 
professional projects for the new year and talked about how we were going to tackle those 
projects. Anne mentioned her plans to focus on composing, performing, and recording her own 
music. Go girl! 

Motivated by a gem of a book, Show Your Work: 10 Ways to  Share Your Creativity and Get 
Discovered by Austin Kleon, I have committed to a weekly blog where I record one piece of 
music a week for a year, the Yellow House Salon. So far so good, I’m on week 3, only 49 more 
weeks to go. 

A new year brings fresh energy to tackle projects and goals. What does that mean for you? Do 
you want to complete your MTNA Certification, expand your studio, increase your revenue, 
produce a solo concert, attend a national conference, or build a harpsichord?  Maybe your goal 
has nothing to do with music. Maybe you want to run a marathon, become a master vegetarian 
chef, remodel your bathroom, keep chickens in your back yard, or take a trip to India.

If you’re feeling the itch to do something but you don’t know what that something may be, 
perhaps your may find  the answer in books such as The Artist’s Way by Julia Cameron, 
Callings: Finding and Following an Authentic Life  by Michael Levoy, or The Musician’s Journey, 
Crafting your Career Vision and Plan by Jill Timmons. 

Ok, let’s say you’ve done some soul searching and you’ve come up with a desired project or 
goal. How are you going to get from here to there? Here are some tips that have helped me 
accomplish some hefty projects in the past.

1. Write  it down! What are you setting out to accomplish? How long do you want this to take? 
Be as specific as possible such as, I will increase my studio by 10 students this year.  Write 
this goal down where you can see it daily. I like using a gigantic dry erase board in my 
studio.

2.  Take action! Write down the baby steps that are going to help you accomplish your goal,  
     such as, I will add 1 new student in January. I will add one new student in February, etc. 
    Post these action steps where you can see them and check them off. It’s very satisfying to 
    see check marks accumulate on your action steps list.  Again, the gigantic white board is 
     great! 

3.  Talk it up! Tell people about your goal: Hey Ro, my goal for this year is to add 10 students to 
     my studio,  let me know if you have any ideas. You never know who may be able to help you.   
     Ro may have just talked to a student who needs a teacher in your neighborhood!  Also, when 
     you tell  people, it keeps you accountable, and you are more likely to stay on track! 

     By the way, ignore those who tell you it can’t be done. In the words of Taylor Swift, Haters 
    Gonna Hate. 

http://www.amazon.com/Show-Your-Work-Creativity-Discovered/dp/076117897X/ref=sr_1_1?s=books&ie=UTF8&qid=1453308789&sr=1-1&keywords=Show+your+work
https://lauradeanpianist.wordpress.com/2016/01/07/yellow-house-recording-1/
http://www.amazon.com/dp/1585421464/?tag=googhydr-20&hvadid=80931898745&hvpos=1t1&hvexid=&hvnetw=g&hvrand=1401567381742405076&hvpone=&hvptwo=&hvqmt=b&hvdev=c&ref=pd_sl_21o6hyo2hk_b
http://www.amazon.com/s/ref=nb_sb_ss_i_1_9?url=search-alias%3Dstripbooks&field-keywords=callings+finding+and+following+an+authentic+life&sprefix=callings+%2Cstripbooks%2C204
http://www.amazon.com/The-Musicians-Journey-Crafting-Career/dp/019986134X


4. Ask for help! Talk to people who have already accomplished what you are trying to do. Ask 
them how they did it: Evelyn, I notice you have a very busy, successful studio, may I buy you 
coffee and pick your brain about how you built your music empire?

5.  Move  it along!  Keep moving forward toward your goal. Do a little bit each day, or each 
week. Before your know it, you’ll be checking off all of your action tasks and completing your big 
project! 

Some parting words of wisdom from a t-shirt hanging in the yoga studio: 
 Starve your distractions, feed your passions! 

      


